
Countdown to the 100th Running of the Indy 500 

 
 
For the first time in two decades, the Indianapolis 500 is sold out. While general admission 
infield tickets are still available for the May 29th 100th running of the world’s largest single-day 
sporting event, all 250,000 grandstand seats have been reserved.  More than 1600 
international media are expected to cover the event and it will be broadcast to more than 200 
countries and nearly 300 million viewers. 
  
The Indianapolis 500 is steeped in rich tradition and the 100th running brings more parties, 
concerts, traditions, and upgrades than ever before. Indianapolis has created an amazing 
array of experiences for the visitor throughout the entire month of May leading up to the race. 
Click here for details and you’ll start thinking about the 101st race! 
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